
Klauk, Robert H- DNR 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Tom, 

Klauk, Robert H - DNR 
Tuesday, May 27, 2014 2:17 PM 
'tomv@kollegetown.com' 
Van Deurzen Cleaners 

Just following up with regard to the letter dated May 19, 2014 sent to you. There is no direct funding for investigating 
and remediating a property currently owned by a private entity. The dry cleaner fund (DERF) is no longer accepting 
responsible parties. However, if you do not hire a consult and prepare a work plan within 60 days of the date of the 
letter, the DNR will request you come to a meeting where you will be required to provide evidence of the inability to 
pay for the investigation and remediation of the chlorinated solvents on the property. If it is determined that there is an 
inability to pay, the DNR will bring in a zone contractor at some point to conduct the investigation. 

Bob 

Robert H Klauk 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

(ii) phone: (920) 662-5164 
(ii) fax: (920) 662-5197 
(C::;"J) e-mail: Robert.Kiauk@wisconsin.gov 

We are committed to service excellence. Click here to evaluate how I did. 
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